
03 May 2024

To whom it may concern,

Please see the details of a new street trading consent application submitted today to Guildford Borough
Council in this doucment.

In order for any representation submitted by you to be considered you will need to submit your response
by   31 May 2024. You should submit your repsonce to RegulatoryServices@guildford.gov.uk.

Kind Regards,

The Licensing Team
Regulatory Services
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